Benjamin D. Foulois CPA Academy

Chromebook Distribution
for “NEW” students to Foulois/PGCPS.

Date: Wednesday, August 31, 2022
Time/Who: 4:30pm-6:00pm

Note: Returning Foulois/PGCPS students with
damaged devices must contact Mr. Hunter during
the first week of school to have their Chromebook

assessed and receive next steps.




